From: Simon, Mimi 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2014 4:21 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Widawsky, Dan; Hopkins, Marlene
Subject: Gift Reporting

Hi Steve,

Please be informed that today both Marlene Hopkins and I received floral arrangements (1 each) from The Steve Harvey Show after helping them with permits and inspections last week.

We accepted on behalf of the City and the arrangements are now in the lobby area of the Building Department.

Thank you,

Mimi Simon

Mimi Simon | Director of Public Affairs

Chicago Department of Buildings

